Hello Joy, 


Thank you for taking the time to meet with/talk to us regarding our recent MICE event planning.
It was a nice interaction with you. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]We have carefully reviewed your proposals against our requirements. However we deeply regret for our inability to go ahead with your proposals due to some internal decision. 

The decision is not based on any single aspect but a combination of company requirements, and the other pool of services available for the service. We had several proposals and our own internal criteria / shortlisting method.  

Again, thanks for your interest and time. We may discuss again in future for any of our requirement.


Best Regards,
Govind
Manager- Human Resources & Administration

